
Telephones 

Our new telephone system is now installed 

but not fully operational yet.  Hopefully 

by early next week we should be back to 

01670 760282.  However please keep 

using 01670 761617 until we let you know. 

 

Caught Reading Competition 

There is still time to email your entries 

for the competition.  Photograph your 

child reading in an unusual place and let 

us have them. The closing date for the 

entries is Monday 1st April 2019  

 

Send your entries to 

Admin@redrow.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

22nd March 2019 

 

 

 
 

 

This Week’s Teacher Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Parents Appointments 

 

A reminder that Parents afternoon is on 

Thursday next week. 

Please remember the appointments are 

for 5 minutes only.  Should you need to 

discuss any issue that will take longer we 

will be happy to arrange this for you on a 

different day. 

mailto:Admin@redrow.northumberland.sch.uk

